

Jim Curlee, DO C. Keilty Darnall, MD Alyson R. Ryan, MD

Letter from Alyson Ryan, MD

January 29, 2016

To My Dear Patients and Families:

After almost 6 years of working with the Georgetown Sleep Center, and having the honor to be your doctor, the time has come for me to move on. I feel honored to have worked together to help you sleep better. I consider all of our interactions very special and unique. For this... I thank you.

I have great confidence that Georgetown Sleep Center provides the best in sleep medicine care. If there is anything that needs to be addressed before my departure, I encourage you to call and schedule an appointment with me between now and July 15th.

Thank you for your trust and the privilege of providing my sleep medicine expertise to put your sleep problems to rest.

Sincerely,

A Note from Georgetown Sleep Center:

If you need a copy of your record, please contact the office and request it. Otherwise, Georgetown Sleep Center, PA will have custody of your medical record. Our physicians will have full access to your health record for ongoing care. We look forward to taking care of any future needs.

Georgetown Sleep Center Physicians James Curlee, D.O. C. Keilty Darnall, M.D.